EAST GOSCOTE PARISH COUNCIL
TENNIS COURT RENEWAL

Dear «First_name» «Surname»

Membership Number: «Number»

After 8 years, East Goscote Parish Council have taken the decision to introduce an annual
membership fee for the tennis courts. These funds will aid in the much needed maintenance
of the court, ensuring its sustainability for the future for all members.

For 2024, the yearly cost will be £10 for residents and £15 for non-residents, per
membership. To renew your membership, we would require this payment, along with a
completed copy of the renewal application form, which can be found attached to this email.

Completed forms can be returned via email to tennis@eastgoscotepc.org.uk or dropped off
to the Parish Office at the Village Hall, Long Furrow, LE7 3ZL. Payment can either be made in
cash (at the address above), or via bank transfer to: Details on application.

Please use your membership number as a reference.

The Council is currently investigating costs to have the court professionally cleaned and
relined. The aim then is to leave the court open for the full year, with members playing at
their own risk during inclement weather; only closing for essential maintenance should the
need arise.

East Goscote Parish Council



